PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Mulberry CRA (Community Redevelopment Agency) will hold a budget
hearing for fiscal year 2023 — 2024 on

Tuesday, August 15, 2023, at 5:30 PM
in the City Commission Chambers.

If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board of Commissioners of
the CRA with respect to any matter considered at such meeting, he or she will need
a record of the proceedings, and, for such purpose, he or she may need to ensure
that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the
testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.

The Board of Commissioners of the CRA may continue any noticed public hearing
to other dates and times as it deems necessary. Any interested party shall be
advised that the date, time, and place of any continuation of these or any continued
public hearings may be announced during the hearing and that no further notices
may be published.

Members of the public who need language interpreter assistance to participate in
the public hearing are advised to contact the City Clerk at least four (4) days prior
to the public hearing date. In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act
and Section 286.26 of the Florida Statutes, persons with disabilities needing special
accommodations to participate in the public hearing, are advised to contact the
City Clerk not later than 48 hours prior in writing addressed to City Clerk, 104 South
Church Avenue, Mulberry, Florida 33860 or by telephone at (863) 425-1125.
Hearing or voice impaired individuals should call Florida Relay at 711.
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